Telford and Wrekin Council in exercise of their powers under Quiet Lanes and Home Zones
(England) Regulations 2006 intend to develop proposals for the designation of a Quiet Lane at
Muxton Lane, Muxton.

A meeting to discuss the development of proposals to designate Muxton Lane as a Quiet Lane will be
held on Wednesday 13th February 2019 at St. John’s Church Muxton, Saltwells Drive, Muxton, TF2
8RJ from 4.30pm to 6.00pm. Members of the public are welcome to attend this meeting.

If you wish to make representations or comments about the development of proposals to designate
Muxton Lane as a Quiet Lane, you should do so in writing no later than 28/02/2019 to Telford &
Wrekin Council, Addenbrooke House, Ironmasters Way, Telford, TF3 4NT or
traffic.schemes@telford.gov.uk.

A copy of the relevant plans and supporting information can be found online at
www.telford.gov.uki/tro.

Jonathan Eatough, Assistant Director: Legal, Procurement & Commissioning - 07/02/2019
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